Minutes from Walden Woods
Village Council meeting

October18.2011
Present:
Barry Towers, Susan Atwater, Joe Sikora

Call To Order:

Barry called meeting to order at  7:05pm

Approval Of Minutes:
The minutes of the September meeting were approved as submitted.

Financial Report:

Barry indicated that invoices for work currently completed were appearing in the actual expenses. They  were  budgeted ,  expected and are within planned costs. Development of the 2012 budget is underway and does not represent any major challenges. 

Old Business:

Stone wall repairs are underway on the Knoll.  Joe will check with Jeff to  review  the workscope  and ensure  the approved  work is completed.
New Business:

Barry indicated that the State legislature has reversed the requirement for a common insurance policy for the twenty-two co-joined units in the Village. A decision will be made by those unit owners after receipt of a notification from Elite on the subject. This issue does not apply to the insurance requirement of the stand-alone units. Since there will be an  election in December,  for the three Village Board seats,, Barry asked Bob Ellis to put out a notice to all Village unit owners soliciting any interest in serving for the 2012 calendar year.
Homeowners Forum:
Ruth Johnson , 22 Ivy Lane, asked about the status of the Standards  Committee   walk-around. Barry indicated the there is an upcoming  meeting to discuss findings. Unit owners will be invited. Peter Debishop  2 On The Green,  asked about the specific numbers for the actual  expenses versus  budget to date  Barry supplied the numbers which were in line with the 2011 plan.
Next Meeting:
Tuesday ,November  15, at 7:00pm
Adjournment:
Meeting was adjourned at8:35pm.

Respectfully submitted                                          Approved:

Joseph Sikora                                                                    ;
